
Pizza Party Reward 

Individual units that sell at least $2,000 in product are entitled to a private pizza party at the Porch and 

Pantry Restaurant in Mount Gretna. This party is meant to reward the Scouts and leaders who 

participate in the sale and helped the Unit reach at least $2,000 in sales. 

Only Scouts who participate in the sale, and one parent/adult guardian per Scout, and the registered 

Spring Sale Champion, are entitled to attend the party. 

Scouts BSA Units - Girl Troops and Boy Troops are individual units, as per their unit charter/registration.  

If a Girl Troop and Boy Troop have leaders that serve both units, each unit is still expected to sell $2,000 

in product to qualify for the Pizza party.  If both units qualify for the pizza party, it may be possible to 

schedule the pizza party for the same day, as long as the occupancy limits of the restaurant are not 

exceeded. 

Please note, this is a small restaurant and a first-time partner with the PA Dutch Council.  We want to 

make sure that we are not taking advantage of their generosity in offering this reward to all units who 

sell at least $2,000 in product.  We hope that many units have the opportunity to enjoy a pizza party at 

this delightful establishment in Mount Gretna! 

 


